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Detachment Officers 2017-2018

Commandant--------------------------- Harvey L. Allred

                                     Phone: 336-629-8132

                                     Cell:    336-460-0421
                                     e-mail:  hallred56@triad.rr.com
Senior Vice Commandant ------------ Danny R. Wood

                                     Phone: 336-672-2865
                                     Cell:    336-301-2299
                                     e-mail: dwood@dmp-inc.com
Jr. Vice Commandant--Charles Zimmerman (Chuck)

                                     Phone: 336-431-8964
                                e-mail: chuckieboy90@yahoo.com
Judge Advocate --------------James F. Stephens (Pete)

                                     Phone: 336-685-9898
                             e-mail: bpstephens64@bellsouth.net
Adjutant ---------------------------- William Petty (Bill)

                                      Phone: 336-889-7817

                                      Cell:    336-953-3537

                                  e-mail : tag1195@yahoo.com


Paymaster ------------------------ D. Filmore York (Fil)

                                    Phone: 336-622-2121

                                    Cell:    336-212-0223  
                                    e-mail: fyork@triad.rr.com
Chaplain -----------------------James R. Williams (Ron)

                                     Phone: 336-625-9898

                                     Cell:    336-963-3965
                                     e-mail: nchp611@aol.com
Sergeant at Arms ----------------- Gary Q. Caviness

                                     Phone: 336-879-3132
                                  e-mail: garyandphyllis@rtmc.net
Historian -------------------------------- H. Carlton Cheek

                                     Phone: 336-629-1049

                              e-mail : onehoursherry@triad.rr.com

Photographer --------------------------------- Steve Sugg
                                    Phone: 336-879-4017

                                    e-mail: sasugg@rtmc.net
Past Commandant -------------------- Danny R. Wood

      2016-2017              Phone: 336-672-2865
                                     Cell:    336-301-2299
                                     e-mail: dwood@dmp-inc.com
This is your Newsletter, If there is anything You

would like to add for next month let me know ASAP !!
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Upcoming Events
MCL Meeting : If You Come We Will Feed You! Between 1815 -1900 Dinner will be served at our monthly meetings. The Meal for September will be a Surprise Meal provided by Carl Corning. Come join  us for the camaraderie with your fellow Marines. The meeting will begin around 1900 and conclude NLT 2000.
     In Memory of William F. Schmidheini

        April 18, 1944 - September 2, 2016
September 2017
Labor Day Monday 4th

Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 19th

Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45, Lanier Avenue

October 2017
   Asheboro Fall Festival 7th - 8th  

Blood Drive for Active Duty – Tuesday 10th

National Guard Armory, Asheboro 11 to 7pm
Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 17th

Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45, Lanier Avenue

November 2017
Flag Placement – Saturday 4th @

Oaklawn Cemetery – 0900 Until

Detachment Birthday Ball – Friday 10th     Pinewood Country Club – 1800 Until

Veteran’s Day Parade – Saturday 11th 

Ride on our MCL float line up at 1545 
Downtown Asheboro – 1600 Parade Starts
Flag Retrieval – Sunday 12th @1300     

Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 14th

Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

American Legion Post 45, Lanier Avenue

December 2017
5th Annual Christmas Party for the Kids 0900-1200 

at the American Legion Hut on Saturday the 9th
Detachment Meeting – Tuesday 19th

Social Hour / Dinner – 1800 Meeting 1900

      American Legion Post 45, Lanier Avenue
       Our Marine Corps League Detachment Birthday Ball
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We Invite You and Your Guest to Join Us in Celebration of 

                                 Our Corps 242nd Birthday                                                                              Friday November 10th 2017
Pinewood Country Club

Cost: $40.00 Per Person

Members and Guest

Any Questions or Suggestions: Contact our 

Birthday Ball Chairman: Harvey Allred 336-629-8132

hallred56@triad.rr.com

  Our Guest of Honor/Speaker

CWO4 Author /Journalist Tracy Crow                      
        Make Check Payable to: Marine Corps League
           *Cut off date to purchase Tickets November 3rd*
Plan to pay for your tickets at our September 19th   or October 17th meeting 

You can mail your payment to:

Marine Corps League
P.O. Box 2431 

Asheboro, N.C. 27204-2431
We will cover the cost of each member and one guest  in good standing 80 years old and older!
Thank You In Advance For Your Support …. Semper Fidelis

* Annual Membership Dues are $30.00 a year *
They are Due NLT November 10th Each Year
               You can Pay in Advance 

   Contact our Paymaster Fil York

                Cell Phone: 336-212-0223
*Life Time Membership Dues*
*Payment Plan Available*
Age Category and $ Amount

                          Under 35      $500.00

36 –50      $400.00

51 – 64    $300.00

65 - Over $200.00

Congratulations This Month!!     
 Birthday’s and Wedding Anniversary’s 
Larry Lewallen 5th                    Greg & Danielle 10th
Marty Hurley 5th   Chuck & Alice Zimmerman 29th          
Tom Kearns 6th             Filmore & Debby York 30th
Danny Wood 27th    
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  Members & Guest in Attendance on August 15th.
       Bill Petty                      
         Harvey Allred                                                                                                           

       Carl Corning                          Ken Jalbert
       Chuck Zimmerman               Lucky Luckado
       Danny Wood                         Pete Stephens
       Filmore York                         Raymond Hoover
       Gary Caviness                       Ron Williams
Danny Wood                         Roy Coltrane
                                              Steve Sugg
Associate Members Elizabeth Nault, Kayte Wigginton                                            & Zoe Faircloth
                   Welcome Our Even Guest DVC Chuck Stotz                                                       
                      & Daphne McKay
Our MCL Covers are Also Available
       Only $40.00 each with anodized brass EGA

Point of Contact (POC): Shawn McKenzie
Phone: 919-742-3197

    Our MCL Polo Style Shirts are Available

Only $30.00 S-XL add $1.00 for each X Larger Size

In Colors : Dill Green, Red, Burgundy and Navy Blue 

Long Sleeve shirts are also available only $35.00 S-XL
T-Shirts all colors $14.00, $16.00, $18.00 Embroidered
Long Sleeve T-Shirts all colors $18.00, $20.00, $22.00

Point of  Contact ( POC ): Harvey Allred
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kORI BRAGGIBLOODIDONOR CENTER

Make an appointment at www.militarydonor.com (CODE: ASHE)

TOGETHER .
1110 DIFFERENGE

Donate Blood. Save Lives.

MILITARY BLOOD DRIVE

October 10, 2017 -11:00 a.m. — 6:00 p.m.
National Guard Armory
1430 Fayetteville Street - Asheboro, NC

ASBP

Armed Services Blood Program
militaryblood.dod.mil





Contact: Amanda W. Varner, NCCCC
Clerk to the Randolph County Board of Commissioners
Executive Assistant to the County Manager
725 McDowell Rd.
Asheboro, NC 27205  
336-318-6301
336-318-6853 Fax
        [image: image9.wmf]Corporal Johnny A. Williamson#1165                     Our 5th Annual MCL Detachment Christmas Party for the Kids!

          When?  Saturday, December 9, 2017

0900 -1200 Noon

Where? American Legion Hut Post #45, Asheboro

All Randolph County Marines and children and grandchildren of Marines

Please bring a wrapped gift for each child you bring for Santa Clause to distribute

Candy and fruit bags will be given to all children by Santa

Coffee, soft drinks, chips and donuts will be provided by MCL Detachment #1165

Please advise number of children you will bring no later than December 5, 2017.                       Contact Ron Williams at 336-625-9898 or cell, 963-3965 or email nchpd611@aol.com
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Toys for Tots Assistance: Contact Clay Andrews @ 336-465-1253 or firefighterc@triad.rr.com

 Semper Fidelis 
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              Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment #1165

                                Marine Corps League Monthly Meeting Held August 15, 2017
                               At the American Legion Post 45 Asheboro, N.C.

         There were a total of 20 in attendance 14 members, 3 associate members and 3 guests. 

Commandant, Harvey Allred, called the meeting to order at 1900 hours.

Sergeant at Arms Cary Caviness opened the meeting with everyone saying The Pledge of Allegiance while saluting our National Flag.

           Chaplain Ron Williams gave the opening prayer.

Commandant Harvey Allred called for the Sergeant at Arms to secure quarters.     

Sergeant at Arms declared the meeting open for official business.  Harvey asked for the roll call of officers present.

1. Senior Vice Commandant – Danny Wood _ Present

2. Junior Vice – Chuck Zimmerman  _Present
3. Judge Advocate – Pete Stephens -Present
4. Adjutant – Bill Petty _ Present 

5. Paymaster – Filmore York _Present
6. Chaplain –  _Ron Williams_ Present 
7. Sgt. at Arms – Gary Caviness _ Present




Introduction of Guests 


Our District Vice Commandant Chuck Stotz, Roy Coltrane’s grandson-in law Jeremy Barnes and Daphne McKay the wife of the late Mac McKay were present. 

Application for membership
None

                     Members or Family Members in distress.

     
Harvey welcomed our oldest member Roy Coltrane back, he is 95 years old and he said that his knees were worn out. Harvey said that Claude Coltrane, Roy's brother was having vision problems. 


Harvey said that he spoke with Dana Hughes he has had both knees replaced and as soon as he can he will be back with us and to a meeting.


Fil said that Wally had been to the dentist and had to have a tooth extracted.

Daphne McKay said that Ken Jalbert's son Ken Jalbert Jr. passed away last Saturday.    

       Report of Officers


Fil said that the department paymaster was right on top of everything so far and for everyone to keep in mind that all the annual dues are due on September 1, but keep paying your dues by November 10th. Fil reminded everybody of the payment plan for life members.


Harvey passed around the flyer that Steve Sugg had designed. It would be a great way to advertize our league and to help get our name out to get new members.  He said that we could pass them out during the Fall Festival when we share space with the AMVETS and other VA groups.


Harvey said that Steve Sugg would like to get a boot camp photo and a recent photo along with a bio of your time spent in the Marine Corps and he would put together a book of everyone we have in our detachment.  

                                                              Old / New Business  

                                        Announcements for the good of the League

    
Harvey mentioned the car show on September 16th at Wayne Thomas Chevrolet with proceeds going to Randolph County Veteran's Council.


Lucky said that last year they raised $17,000 plus.


Harvey mentioned that on Saturday September 23rd the  Go Dog Go poker run and car show at Cox Harley Davidson.


Fil told Lucky that the Military Oder of The Purple Hearts Chapter in Durham wants to be in the Veteran's Day Parade this year.


Lucky said that this may be his last year looking after the parade.

Lucky said that the Randolph County Veteran's Council is responsible for the upkeep of the memorial beside the court house and if anybody wanted names added to let him or Bill Beeson know.

           Lucky said that he finally got a bag piper John Davis Jr. that is the ROTC Instructor at Asheboro High School. Harvey asked if he would invite him to attend our one of our MCL meetings.


Zoe said that he told her that the Marine's Hymn was the only military hymn that could be played on the bag pipes.


Kayte said that a guy that she coached with last year was planning a motorcycle ride on Veteran's Day and that the funds would go to the Semper Fi fund.  

          Harvey closed the meeting with the singing of the 1st verse of the Marine's Hymn.

   Commandant asked Sergeant at Arms to lead us in the hand salute of our National colors.


Chaplain Ron Williams gave the closing prayer.

       Senior Vice Commandant Danny Wood preformed his last duty of the day.

      Sergeant at Arms Gary Caviness declared this meeting closed until our next meeting on September 19, 2017 

     50/50 winner was Gary Caviness and he kept $20 and $28 back to the league.   

Respectfully submitted this day of September 19, 2017

Adjutant______________________________________________

                                                  Bill Petty

Accepted by Commandant________________________________ 

                                                             Harvey Allred  
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Corporal Johnny A. Williamson Detachment #1165


Marine Corps League - Asheboro, N.C.


September 2017 – December 2017


Our Next MCL Meeting Date: Tuesday September 19th
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